
 
 

 
 

 
REQUEST 15677 RESPONSE 

 
 
 
1. Who pays for the taxi Marshalls? 

 
 
 
 

2. Some time ago the council removed the discount 
policy of £80 for Hackney please provide a copy of 
the full policy thank you. 

 
 
 

1. The taxi marshals are paid using the Licensing 
budget, a proportion of which is paid using the 
fees paid by hackney carriage vehicle 
proprietors.  

 
2. All fees are set and approved as part of the 

annual fee setting process.  The discounts have 
never formed part of a separate policy.  

 
Reports are available via the following link: 
 
Browse meetings - Cabinet (wigan.gov.uk) 

 
 

 

https://democracy.wigan.gov.uk/ieListMeetings.aspx?CId=130&Year=0&a=1

